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Dear students of the Faculty of Mechanical Engineering, 
 
tonight's evening mail is essentially a mail to close the year. However, there are a few 
things that are important with an eye on the rest of the semester and thus with an eye on 
2023: 

• First of all, and this is encouraging, it appears that the transition from HIS to Selma is 
going very well so far. Nevertheless, once you have received the info that you have 
been transferred to the new system, you should briefly check that all data has arrived 
properly.   

• Then already once as an advance notice: from 09.01.2023 the enrollment for the 
examination period in WiSem22/23 runs. 

• And in direct connection with this is the fact that as of today the detailed exam 
planning, i.e. .i.e. exam dates incl. time and room are available at 
https://tud.link/3513. I.e. one can enter now correctly into the planning of the 
examination period. 

That's it for today and also for this year. I wish you all a Merry Christmas and a good 
transition into a hopefully more peaceful and overall beautiful New Year 2023.  

Yours 

 
           Stefan Odenbach  

Dresden, December 21, 2022 
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